
TOWN OF WATERFORD 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

SPECIAL MEETING DATED JULY 9, 2014 

MINUTES 

 
 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Bill at 7:00 P.M. 
 
In attendance: Bill Dimick, Howard Remick, Tom Robinson, and Mike 
Barrett, guest and ZA administrator interviewee J. Christopher Brimmer. 
 
Bill presented finding from NVDA regarding proper process when adding 
a bedroom and filing with the state for septic. 
 
Interview with Chris commenced. He inquired whether he would be 
payroll or contracted. Bill deferred that to the Selectboard and Chris 
confirmed he had no preference. 
Much of the interview involved discussing Chris's experience and court 
cases when a town is called to the carpet regarding zoning. Mike asked 
about the difference between variance and waivers to get a better 
understanding based on Chris's questions about our town processes. 
Howard made a motion that we recommend Chris to the ZA position, 
Mike seconded and approval was unanimous. Bill wants it noted that we 
would desire to use his knowledge to maintain "best practices." 
 
At 7:41P.M. the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,     Approved: 

 

Carol Priest, Secretary 


